
[Running Korea- Korea Exchange Projects Report Back] 

What do you remember about the last summer vacation? A number of Award participants must think of their trips to 

Korea.  

 

First of all, after 3 months of local Expeditions training, 12 participants set off on 2nd August 2017 to Korea for their 

Gold Level Expeditions assessment journey. On the other hand, the SmarTone AYP Hong Kong – Korea Exchange 

Project 2017 was successfully held from 15th August 2017 to 21st August 2017. During the 7 days, participants visited 

3 cities in Korea and completed their Residential Project with 11 Korean young people.  

 

After the participants from the 2 activities came back HK, a report back sharing session was held at Kowloon Award 

Centre on 12th September 2017. Participants, instructors, Award leaders and some AYP staff attended the sharing 

session. Although both activities were taken place in Korea, participants had different experience and learnt different 

things.   

 
 

Participants introduced the traditional game which 
they learnt from Korean. 
 

 

Emcees from the above 2 activities announced the 
opening of the sharing session.   

 
Participants introduced and compared Expeditions 
activities in Korea.  
 
 

 
Participants shared their cultural activities in Korea. 

 
Ms. Joyce Chan, the CEO of AYP 
encouraged our participants.  

  
Materials prepared by participants for their Korea trips. 


